
SPECIAL MEETING 
City Hall, Marysville, Kansas, July 31, 2024 

 
Members of the Governing Body of the City of Marysville were called to order in a special 
meeting at 2:45 p.m., on the date and at the place listed above with Mayor Frye opening the 
meeting.  City Administrator Haverkamp and City Clerk Holle were also present. 
 
Council members answering present to roll call were Snellings, Ferris, Behrens, Goracke 
and Throm.   A quorum was present. CM Keating, CM Schrater and CM Beikman were 
absent. 
 
The call, signed by five of the five council members present, read as follows: 
 
We, the undersigned councilmembers of the City of Marysville hereby respectfully 
request that you call a special council meeting of the members of the governing body of 
said City to be held at 2:45 p.m. on Wednesday July 31, 2024, at the Marysville City Hall 
for the following purpose:  
 

a) Discuss a three-month contract time extension for the Marysville Lagoon 
Improvement CDBG Project 22-PF-025. 

 
The City is making a formal request to the Kansas Department of Commerce who oversees 
the Community Development Block Grants to extend the contract for completion of the 
lagoon/wetlands project 22-PF-025.  Weather has been a limiting factor for the days the 
contractor has been able to work.  The City is requesting an extension with the Department 
of Commerce so the CDBG funds will not be lost.  The extension will move the completion 
date from August 14, 2024, to November 14, 2024.  CM Behrens moved, CM Snellings 
seconded to request the extension.  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
 
At 2:47 p.m., CM Snellings moved, CM Behrens seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 
carried unanimously.             
 
 
 
 

CINDY HOLLE 
       City Clerk 


